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CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF RYERSON 
 

MINUTES 
 

SPECIAL MEETING March 8, 2016 
 
 

A special meeting of Council was called by Reeve Miller for Tuesday March 8, 2016 at 
6:00 p.m. to have a closed meeting to interview two candidates for the Deputy Clerk 
position which has been advertised. 
 
Members of Council were notified of the special meeting by telephone on March 3, 2016.  
Notice of the meeting was posted in the office, on the outside door and recorded on the 
telephone answering system at approximately 4:15 p.m., on March 3, 2016. The agenda 
was sent to the website administrator at approximately 4:15 p.m. on March 3, 2016. 
 
In attendance:  Reeve Glenn Miller; Councillors:  Barbara Marlow; Rosalind Hall; Doug 
Weddel.  Councillor George Sterling was absent. 

Staff in attendance:  Bob Edmunds; Judy Edwards; Judy Kosowan. 

Declaration of Pecuniary Interest:  None declared 

Discussion 

Council moved to a closed session to conduct two interviews. 

Resolution 

Moved by Councillor Weddel, seconded by Councillor Marlow that we move to a closed 
session at 5:55 p.m., pursuant to the Municipal Act 2001, c. 25, Section 239 (2) (d) as the 
subject matter being considered is regarding labour relations or employee negotiations;. 
The general nature of the closed meeting is to interview candidates for the Deputy Clerk 
position recently advertised. (Carried) 

Report from the Closed Meting 

The CAO/Clerk received direction from Council in the closed meeting in regards to the 
interviews. 

Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 10:35 p.m. 

 

       ______________________________ 

       Reeve 

 

 

       ______________________________ 

       Clerk 

 


